
 
 

MINUTES 
May 15, 2015 

 
A special meeting agenda for May 15, 2015, was submitted by Superintendent Baker Kurrus to 
the Arkansas Commissioner of Education, Johnny Key, serving as the LRSD Board.   
 
 

I.         Financial Negotiations for 2014-2015 School Year 
 

Under the current negotiated agreements between the District and the Little Rock 
Education Association, parties to the agreements are required to negotiate wages and 
benefits for the current school year, 2014-15.   
 
Superintendent Kurrus recommended a $350.00 bonus to all eligible employees, 
including certified, classified and administrative employees, including principals and 
assistant principals.  The bonus would not be paid to non-school based administrative 
employees who are at Employee Grade 65 or higher.   
 
The total cost of this bonus would be approximately $1,600,000.  As budget cuts are 
made, the District will proceed with negotiations for the 2015-16 fiscal year.   
 
The recommendation was approved as submitted.   
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